Dear Mill Stream Elementary School Parents and Guardians,

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you that Mill Stream Elementary School's Winter Concert is just around the corner, and your child will be participating in this joyous event.

We understand the importance of your involvement and would love to see you there to support your child and the entire school community. The Winter Concert is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate the hard work and talents of our students. Following the concert, students will return to their classrooms for the remainder of the day. We kindly ask that children stay for the remainder of the day to minimize the disruptions in our school day. Parents that have children participating in both performances are encouraged to remain in the gym to attend both performances. If you do not have children in both performances, we ask that you exit to provide room in the gym for other community members entering the school for our second showing.

Details of the Winter Concert

Date: December 14, 2023

Snow Date: Thursday December 21, 2023

Venue: Mill Stream Elementary School Gym

Performance Schedule:

Pre-K-2nd Grade Students

9:00am-9:30am

3rd-5th Grade Students

10:00am-10:45am

Student Attire

Students that are in **4th and 5th grade Band, Orchestra, or Chorus** are encouraged to wear all black or any combination of black and white. If we can support meeting this request, please reach out.

Students not in 5th Grade Band, Orchestra or Chorus students are asked to "dress for success" and look their best as we celebrate their hard work.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, concerns, or if you need further information. You can contact us via email at jlawson@msad54.org or by calling the school office. Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to sharing this festive occasion with you and your family.

Warm regards, John Lawson

Mill Stream Elementary Music Teacher